
THE CITY OF

SANJ:ER,NANID
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING

OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF SAN FERNANDO, CALIFORNIA TO

PRESENT THE STATUS OF STAFF VACANCIES AND RECRUITMENT AND

RETENTION EFFORTS AS REQUIRED BY ASSEMBLY BILL 2561

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of San Fernando will hold a public hearing to

present information regarding the status of staff vacancies and recruitment and retention efforts as required

by Assembly Bill 2561 which is required to be heard by the City Council at least once per Fiscal Year.

June 2, 2025, 6:00 P.M.DATE AND TIME;

City Hall Council Chambers, 117 Macneil Street, San Fernando, CA 91340HEARING LOCATION:

PROJECT LOCATION: Not applicable

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The City Council must hold a public hearing to receive information regarding the status

of staff vacancies and recruitment and retention efforts as required by Assembly Bill (AB) 2561. AB 2561 went

into effect on January 1, 2025.

Copies of the staff report will be available for public review after 12:00 noon on Friday, May 30, 2025, on the

City's website https://ci.san-fernando.ca.us/ and at the City Clerk's Office, 117 Macneil Street, San Fernando,

CA 91340. The City of San Fernando strongly encourages your participation. Interested members of the public

may provide verbal comments or written comments regarding any aspect of the proposed Municipal Code Text

Amendment during the public hearing on this matter. Additionally, public comments may be submitted via

email to cityclerk@sfcity.org or mailed to City Clerk, 117 Macneil Street, San Fernando, CA 91340, by

12:00 p.m. on the date and close of the public hearing. If you have any questions, please contact Sergio Ibarra,

Human Resources and Risk Manager, at sibarra@sfcitv.org or call (818) 898-1239.

Dated this 22nd day of May 2025

City of San Fernando, California
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